
Notice From Canebrake County Water District:  

  

The Board of Directors passed a motion to dispose of the district's unwanted PVC & METAL PIPE. It was 

decided to put the items up for bid to our customers. If you wish to purchase all or any of the items, please 

contact Jerry Bucheit at bucheitjerry@gmail.com   

   

40 - (2") PVC   

Length from mostly (25') with a 

few (2' & 3') Lengths  

  

12 - (2") METAL   

Length (11’)  

Above items are at Community Center behind Quonset huts  

  

40 - (1") PVC  

Length 20'  

This pipe is behind fenced area  

Mooney Well  

  

NOTE  

The 500 ft of copper wire from Mooney well will be recycled.  

  

We are giving three weeks bidding time "from posting" so that those individuals arriving in Canebrake will 

have the opportunity to view the items. Bids will be posted at the end of each week.   

  

Jerry Bucheit, President   

Canebrake County Water District   

  


